October 9, 2012

Stephanie Crockett
23000 Allor
St. Clair Shores, MI  48082


To Whom It May Concern,

This opportunity gives me great pleasure in writing a recommendation letter for Stephanie.  Stephanie is the kind of student and person that makes teaching, coaching, and general encounters much better.  

My first encounter with Stephanie happened when she was a member of the 7th grade volleyball team.  At that time, Stephanie was immediately polite and friendly.  As a student and team member in 8th grade, Stephanie was again, always pleasant, friendly, positive, and genuine.  In regards to academics Stephanie has always given her best effort!

Stephanie’s dedication to learning and genuine friendliness has made it easier to get to know her better.  She has been an extremely reliable and fun person to know and watch grow.  

If there are any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to ask to speak to me in person because this endorsement will become even more evident.


Sincerely,


Christopher Karle
U. S. History
8th Grade Girls Volleyball Coach
Kennedy Middle School
Lake Shore Public Schools








